
• The Homeless Outreach Team continues their role in keeping our 
Pathways to Housing list up to date by going out into our 

community three times per week. Their hard work has reduced 
our “Current Living Situation Unknown” count from 101 last 

month to 53 this month allowing us to better serve and connect 

with our homeless population. 

• The Pathways Home team is working with La Crosse IT to improve 
the efficiency and security of our Pathways to Housing list. This 

business process review is making sure we continue to have 
an accurate and sustainable way to manage our by-name 

listing of those needing housing over time. 

• Weekly Pathways Conferencing continues through the great 

engagement of our community partners. 13 people on the 
Pathways to Housing list were housed in September and 

several more are awaiting housing move in dates—thank you 

team! 

• The City of La Crosse received 9 Specialized Housing 

Proposals. These proposals will be reviewed and scored by both 
the Economic and Community Development Commission and the 

Pathways Home team for sustainability, feasibility, organizational 
experience, and alignment with Pathways Home plan. Final awards 

will be determined by the La Crosse City council in November. 

  


